

Grayson Taylor

Managing Director

Lamont Johnson Ltd

## Dear Grayson

On behalf of the Directors of Bleak House limited, I would like to pass on our sincere thanks to Dawn and your good self with regard to the recent successful sale of our Nursing Home.

Your enthusiasm, expertise and guidance provided us with everything we required in order to secure a smooth transition of sale and your knowledge of the industry, the proceedings and of workable timescales certainly helped the sale to progress with minimal fuss for all parties.

As you know, we were particularly keen that the sale was conducted discreetly and sensitively and we are happy to state this was achieved.

In addition to your own enthusiastic involvement, we were grateful to be introduced by you to other professionals in the field who also had tremendous experience and knowledge of the requirements regarding the sale; again aiding the process with minimal fuss for such a big undertaking.

We are happy to give our personal recommendations to Lamont Johnson Limited as professional agents; whether purchasing or selling a Care Facility.

Many thanks once again.

Yours sincerely

Sue Harris Director

Bleak House Limited